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Please be advised of the                                   delivery schedule over the festive 
season.

The last day for ordering to guarantee a pre-Christmas delivery will be Friday 
15th December. Delivery schedules will be as normal up until Friday 22nd 

December.

The office will be manned between Christmas and New Year. Please call if you 
require a delivery. We will return to a normal delivery schedule from Tuesday 

2nd January.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your valuable and very 
much appreciated business during 2023. We look forward to continuing to 

work together in 2024. 

From all the team at 
 

We wish you all a very Merry Christmas
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